Freedom of Information Act 2000 – non-stunned meat 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1. Do any of the meat products provided by your authority to schools or other institutions come from animals which were not stunned prior to slaughter?
Answer: 

Yes
2. If so, which schools or other institutions provide these non-stunned meat products?
Schools receiving Halal meat
3. If so, which types of meat are non-stunned?
Halal
4. If so, are all such meat products clearly labelled as ‘non-stunned’ meat?

They are labelled as Halal or non- Halal. We meet standards set down for Halal meat by the appropriate regulatory body.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


